
 

 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO CONSTRUCT SEWER 

 

14 March 2023 

 

Greater Western Water Corporation 

Notice of intention to construct sewer 

 

This is a notice under section 175 of the Water Act 1989 (Vic). 

Greater Western Water intends to duplicate an existing sewer due to population growth and carry 

out necessary construction works in Sunbury. These construction works would directly affect owners 

and occupiers in the area from the intersection of Brook Street and Powlett Street to 120 Harker 

Street. 

You can inspect information about the plans for the intended works on Greater Western Water’s 

website at  yoursay.gww.com.au/sunburysewerupgrades 

If you wish to make a submission about the proposed construction, you are welcome to send your 

submission to Greater Western Water either by: 

Mail:  Locked Bag 350, Sunshine VIC 3020 

Email: engagement@gww.com.au 

Online: https://www.gww.com.au/contact-us 

Submissions must be received no later than close of business 28 March 2023. 

If no submissions are received, Greater Western Water intends to carry out the construction works 

on and from 29 March 2023. 

For general enquiries regarding this notice or the proposed works please connect with us via  

gww.com.au/contact-us or call 13 44 99 and we will get back to you as soon as possible during 

business hours Monday to Friday. 

Notice given with the authority of Greater Western Water Corporation by: 

Karen Davies 

Manager, Major Infrastructure Program Delivery 

Greater Western Water Corporation 
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